YMCA of Hong Kong Christian College
2 Chung Yat Street, Tung Chung, N.T.
Tel: 2988 8123 Fax: 2988 2000

2* October, 2024
Dear Principal,

RE: 2025/26 FORM 1 ADMISSION BRIEFING

We are delighted to share that our Form 1 Admission Briefing for the 2025/26 school year
will be held at the YMCA of Hong Kong Christian College (YHKCC) campus on 12
October, 2024 (Saturday), from 2:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Your good self, teachers, parents and
students are cordially invited to attend.

The Admission Briefing aims to provide parents and students with a thorough understanding
of the school background, the curriculum and subjects offered, the pastoral system,
extra-curricular activities and our application procedures. There will be a Q&A session at the

end of the main presentation, followed by a School Fair.

The YHKCC was established in 2003 and is the first DSS English-medium secondary school
sponsored by the YMCA of Hong Kong. A dynamic, multicultural community, the YHKCC
has about 70% international students from over 40 countries including the United Kingdom,
USA, Canada, Ireland, France, Spain, Japan, South Korea, Australia and India. A quality
education, firmly based on Christian beliefs and values, is offered in a joyful and stimulating
setting, enabling all students to become confident and responsible citizens. The school is
characterized by caring relationships, a student-centered learning environment and a strong
emphasis on whole-person development. The school caters for students wishing to pursue
higher education in Hong Kong or overseas by offering a UK-based international curriculum
in addition to the HKDSE curriculum.

Online registration is now open. Individual participants can register by scanning the QR code
(presentations will be conducted in English and Mandarin) on the attached poster. I would be
grateful if you could pass this information on to any teachers, parents and students who may

be interested 1n attending.

participants or more); please click the link below or scan this QR code and
we will be happy to arrange a special briefing session for your school:
https:/forms.gle/6 Y yYREXJ9Qfp1K80L6




For enquiries, please contact our Communications & Marketing Manager, Ms. Ankie Fok, by
telephone on 29882028 or by E-mail at ankie.fok(@yhkcc.edu.hk.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours sincerely,
Diana Lo

Principal



